
                                                                                                               

  

To:  Elliot Lake Arts and Culture Advisory Committee   

From:  Steve Antunes  

Date:    July 21, 2021

Subject:   Renovations of former Reel to Reel – 14 Elizabeth Walk 

At the special meeting of Council held July 19, 2021, Council approved the 
submission to the Canada Community Revitalization Fund for upgrades to the 

former reel to reel cinema at 14 Elizabeth Walk.  This project would involve 
the renovation of the facility to provide working spaces for the various arts 

groups in the community.  This would include the installation of an elevator to 
the second floor and renovations to the multiple rooms in the facility to allow 

for artists to practice their crafts. 
 

The grant was submitted on July 20, 2021 with a decision time unknown at 

preparation of this memo. 
 

 
Respectfully submitted,  

 

 
 
Steve Antunes  

 


